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EVENTS: 
 

Ocean Avenue Corridor Design Project 
Workshop #2 
Date: Wednesday, May 14, 2014 
Time: 6:00 – 8:00 p.m. 
Location: Lick-Wilmerding High School Room C, 
755 Ocean Ave  
 

The City of San Francisco, in coordination with the Ocean Avenue Association, invites you to the second 
public workshop for the Ocean Avenue Corridor Design Project. At this workshop, members of the project 
team will present conceptual designs for the commercial corridor followed by an opportunity to provide 
feedback on the design. There will also be an opportunity to provide input on goals and objectives for the 
long-term improvements. We want to hear from you, please join us! For more information about the 
Ocean Avenue Corridor Design Project, visit http://oceanavenue.sfplanning.org.   

 

PLANNING DIRECTOR: 

JOHN RAHAIM   May 7/8, 2014 

http://oceanavenue.sfplanning.org/

